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NAKAMURA STEAMSHIP CO,, LTD.

Kobe, 22nd December, 1953.

Reference Classn (H)

Messrs. Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
83, Kyomachi,Ikutaku,
Kobe,

Dear Sirs,

S S HA i\
With much pleasure we have received your letter dated 17th
December, 1953 regarding your approval of our proposal to
defer the Special Survey, the Boiler and Annual Classification
Surveys on the above steamer,
As the steamer is determined to enter Mitsui Dock-yard, Tama,
Tamano City without fail about the middle of January, 1954,
we beg to receive your Surveys at that time,

Yours faithfully,

NAKAMURA KISEN KABUSHIKI KAISHA

(Sgd,) SOHEI OYAMA
Head of Marine Department.
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